Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/24/2022 5:08:53 PM

First name: Mike

Last name: Nolan

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | would like to express my support for CBMBA's vision of the North Valley Trail Project. As an avid
rider-hiker, bike coach, and 25 year local, | see no reason to not support the requested trail improvements.
Please add the Upper Cement Creek trail to Crystal, Dr Park reroute, and Eccher #559 back into the NEPA
Scoping process. These existing and new trails will provide a much better user experience by safely getting
bikers and hikers off the road and out of the mud and dust. Not including Eccher 559 in this proposal is a
travesty. This is a truly unique trail that is already done and only needs a little work on the bottom. This was one
of my favorite trails while it existed. It drys out early and has easy access. It is one the better mountain bike
descents in the valley and is a true gem.

The NVTP does not interfere with other user groups. The valley is growing and it's not stopping. Maintaining
sustainable trails, trailheads, and recreation really is the only path forward. Thank you.



